
 
Jesse Harvey and Terry Dixon 

I wanted to send a thank you note to painters Terry 
Dixon and Jesse Harvey for doing such an 
exceptional job on my office wall (Room 301A) 
Henry Hicks and the POLI Lounge/Seminar room 
(Room 345) Henry Hicks.  It looks wonderful! You 
also went above and beyond with ensuring 
everything was put back in place and properly 
cleaned.  You would never know you were here!  I 
really appreciate the attention to detail and 
respectful service that you provided.  
Tracy Powell  
FACULTY OF ARTS AND SOCIAL SCIENCES | Department of 
Political Science 
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